

# The Glider

# P.F.S.C. Peterborough Skating Club 741-4068

www.peterboroughfigureskatingclub.ca info@peterboroughfigureskatingclub.ca

# March 2010

#### P.F.S.C. EXECUTIVE

Christina Dunkley - President Kim Conroy - Vice President Diane Sargent - Treasurer Christina Dunkley - Registrar John Scott - Test Chair Kathleen Woodbeck - Sychro Rep Kim Morello - Director Christine Mulders - Director Cathy Pede - Director Kyle Stickwood - Coaching Liason

# **COACHES**

Judy Bates Arlene Godby Erin Kent Brigette Mackey Cindy Mein-Moloney Bonnie Porter-Martin Bev Quinn Joan Sparrow Kyle Stickwood Lori Atkins (Consultant) Karen Bulger (Consultant)

Looking for a private coach? Information on each coach is posted on our webpage:

www.peterboroughfigureskatingclub.ca

# SPRING ICE SCHEDULE

PLEASE make sure you check your schedule! The spring schedule does move around a bit so print off a calendar from our

www.peterboroughfigureskatingclub.ca - just click on the Schedule Tab

# CONGRATULATIONS ON A SUCCESSFUL INTERCLUB PERFORMANCE!

This year's Interclub was held in Lakefield on Saturday, February 27. It was a fun-filled day of skating and friendship. This annual event is designed to be a club-based competition filled with activities for all our skaters. It was great to see such strong participation from our membership!

# SPRING SESSION:

The spring schedule is ready! It is always a challenge to get a consistent ice schedule in the spring so you will notice that our dates and times bounce around somewhat. At our website you will find a handy printable calendar showing the dates and times for our spring sessions which remain at the Memorial Centre. Registration and Waiver forms can also be printed from our website, just look under the schedule tab. We are pleased to be able to provide a Test day to conclude the Spring Session! The deadline for registration is March 31, 2010.

# SUMMER SCHOOL:

We are in the process of planning a summer session for our skaters. Again, it is somewhat of a challenge to get consistent summer ice but we are trying to assess demand and see if we can put together a program. We will keep you posted as this develops.

# ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND AWARDS NIGHT:

The Peterborough Figure Skating Club will be holding its Annual General Meeting and Awards Night on Tuesday, May 11th at the Lions Club on Burnham St. in East City. All members of the club are invited to attend

# CARNIVAL:

This year's carnival will be held on Sunday, March 28th at 2pm at the Memorial Centre.

# PARENT VOLUNTEERS:

Peterborough Skating Club is a volunteer based, not-for profit organization. All of our Board members are volunteers. If you have an hour or two a month to help out, consider becoming part of our Board. There are always tasks where we could use extra help, give it some thought!